
 
 
 
 
 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

 

 

March 25, 2015 

 

RE:  Event # 2973 – President Street Bio-Solids Handling Facilities RFSQ 

 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen:  

 

The City of Savannah has reviewed the Request for Statement of Qualifications for the 

referenced project and recommends that the following bidders have qualified to bid on the 

project:  

 

Ulliman Schutte Construction, LLC 

Max Foote Construction Company, LLC 

Fru-Con, A Division of Balfour Beatty Infrastructure, Inc. 

Adams-Robinson Enterprises, Inc. 

Bates Engineers/Contractors, Inc. 

Crowder Construction Company 

Wharton-Smith, Inc. 

WPC Industrial Contractors, LLC 

Archer Western Construction, LLC 

Brasfield & Gorrie  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Molly F. Huhn 

Purchasing Director  


